
 

Home Time Arrangements  
In the interests of safety can we please remind parents that if someone is 

collecting your children from school on your behalf and they are not on the 

home time collection list, staff are not permitted to let your child go home 

with them even if we know them. This is to ensure your child is safe at all 

times. If someone else is collecting your child and is not on the list, then 

please contact the school office BEFORE 2PM. Any phone calls we get        

after 2pm may not be passed on to the relevant member of staff in time.  

Important School Dinner  

Information 

REMINDER 
Our prices for school dinners have            

increased slightly from £2.30 a day to 

£2.40 a day (£12.00 a week). 

As you are aware, over the years we have 

continued to keep the prices the same for 

dinners even though Manchester Fayre 

have increased theirs. Unfortunately with 

the latest increase we have no option but 

to match the new costings which means 

we can no longer keep our dinners priced 

at £2.30. 

Reminder 

Can we please remind         

parents/carers to send 

packed lunches, PE kits, 

water bottles etc. into 

school every morning with 

their child. We are getting 

high numbers of these items 

being left at the office     

everyday. We do not want 

any of the items being left 

on a daily basis to be     

overlooked by the office 

staff, as they are currently 

extremely busy with the 

opening of the new school 

building. We would like to 

thank you for your             

understanding on this    

matter. 




